


Policy Direction from Council

Councilmember Roberts is the Council Representative
on the PIC

PIC to consider position proposed by Auburn Mayor
regarding south county transfer station (Algona)

— Removing this station from the Transfer Station Plan

Municipal Solid Waste Management Advisory
Committee (MSWMAC) would usually review

Staff recommendation is for Council to take no position
on this issue
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